
NAPLAN Results 2018  

We received our  NAPLAN results 

at the beginning of this week and 

we are looking forward to analys-

ing the data we received to pro-

vide us with a snapshot of learning 

achievement at our school.  

While the data we receive does 

allow us to look at trends in indi-

vidual achievement, student 

growth and breakdown areas of 

strength and future focus, it must 

be viewed with a very contextual 

lens.  

Results for individual students 

can, at times, be quite surprising 

and vary greatly to the work they 

do in the course of their normal 

learning program. Some students 

who are performing well academi-

cally, struggle with the format of 

such testing while others seem to 

do well with the format.  

Should your child’s results be dif-

ferent to what you expect or if 

you would like to discuss your 

child’s results with his/her class 

teacher, feel free to make an ap-

pointment to speak to them. After 

all, they are working with your 

child on a daily basis and can paint 

a greater picture of your child’s 

progress than a graph from a one-

day test.   

Mrs Hughes 

Science Discovery Day 

Last Friday we attended The Sci-

ence Discovery Day at Dungog 

High School. It was a fun and suc-

cessful day.  The bridge activity 

was fun. We had to make a bridge 

that was able to support a cart 

that went over it. After each suc-

cessful crossing more weights 

were added. You only had masking 

tape, straws, cardboard, paddle 

pop sticks and paper to construct 

the bridge. The String along ac-

tivity consisted of a board that 

had screws in it. You had to weave 

around the screws to get points 

but if you missed a screw you lost 

10 points. The water wheel activi-

ty was a new challenge. You had an 

axle, paddle pop stick, straws and 

foam to create the wheel that 

generated power when the water 

was poured over the wheel and it 

spun. So overall it was a fun day 

and we came third out of nine 

teams. Thanks Stroud Road 

School for joining our team. 

Written by Kai Boyton   

Principal’s Report 

CAN TEEN  

Week 10 

Monday 

24/9/18 

Melinda Bowden 

Erika Lorenzetti 

Help needed 

Thursday 

27/9/18 

Melinda Bowden 
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2018 

 

Term 3 

 

Week 10 

26/9 - Self assessment 
sheets go home. 

29/9 - Last Day Term 3 

 

 

Term 4 

Week 1 

15/10 - School resumes 

 

 

 



P A G E  2  

Remember our 4  

bees: Be caring, 

Be respectful,   

Be responsible 

and Be Fair 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

The children had a fantastic time at tin pin bowling this 

week as part of their rewards day activities. 

 

 

Last Day of Term  

Friday 28/9/18 



School Sport Activities 
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Term 3 Week  10 

Monday  No gymnastics 

Wednesday running 

Thursday K-6 Sport 

Friday skipping 

Birthdays 

Max, Mrs Brewer and Alicia. D. We hope you 

have a wonderful day! 

Gymnastics 

What a fantastic 6 weeks of fun! Thank you to  

gym matrix for running such a great program. 

Science Discovery Day  

Jayden, Blake and Catherine and Lewis, Henry Alyssa and Alana with their 

creations from the day. 



 












